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PURPOSE:  
To approve an early construction package with Samet Corporation (CMAR) to allow renovations to begin 
immediately on the new High Point Police Headquarters and Communications Center located at 1730 
Westchester Drive. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
At the March 18, 2019 City Council Meeting, City Council approved a contract with Samet Corporation as 
the Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) for the new High Point Police Headquarters and 
Communications Center.  In order to begin renovations immediately, an early construction agreement in an 
amount not to exceed $5,017,482.00 needs to be approved by City Council.  Formal bids for the project will 
be received on October 10th and placed on a future agenda for final approval. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT: 
Funds are available in the FY 2019-2020 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
City Council is requested to approve an early construction package with Samet Corporation (CMAR) in an 
amount not to exceed $5,017,482.00 to allow renovations to begin immediately on the new High Point 
Police Headquarters and Communications Center located at 1730 Westchester Drive. 
 






